

Do you have a child with Special Educational Needs and want to find out more about inclusion for Early Years pupils in a mainstream school or setting?

Would you welcome the opportunity to discuss inclusion & transition with a member of Nottinghamshire County Councils Send Inclusion Team. A series of free online meetings will be running throughout the year. These sessions will be a 30 minute appointment and can be booked using the link below.

Let's talk together about inclusion & transition in Early Years. Come and have a chat. Autumn Term 2026

Appointments available on the following dates:

Thursday 9th October between 9-11am

Thursday 16th October between 5.30-7pm

Thursday 13th November between 9-11am

Tuesday 18th November between 5.30-7pm

Thursday 20th November between 9-11am

Monday 24th November between 3-4.30pm

Thursday 27th November between 12.30-2pm

https://outlook.office.com/book/NottinghamshireParentCarerTransitionEvents1@nottscc.gov.uk/s/9RiatOzRjEylfKfPREaHMw2?ismsaljsauthenabled

Sessions are open to **all** parents/carers of Early Years children and school starters with special educational needs – no diagnosis or EHCP is required.



